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February 17, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is José A. Vézquez. As HR Administrator at Holly Poultry LLC, our company
has recently partnered with America Works to recruit employees. Specifically, the Baltimore Bail
Diversion Program of America Works has been beneficial to our company.

Our partnership with the Baltimore Bail Diversion Program has allowed us to hire valuable
workers for our company. In total, the number of applicants we have hired is nine employees.
This includes two recent new hires who are set to begin work next week.

Each employee has become a hardworking team member of our production department. In
particular, one employee has become a lead member in their own department. Overall, each
employee has proven to be a responsible and reliable worker. Thus far, the employees who have
been working for us have been thriving in our company.

Additionally, this past November I was fortunate enough to attend the graduation ceremony
of our employees as well as others from various organizations. It was rewarding to see our
workers being honored for their contributing hard work and success.

Without no doubt, the partnership between Holly Poultry LLC and the Baltimore Bail Diversion
Program has produced successful workers and it is my hope that it will continue to do so.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 410-727-6768, Ext 134 or
Cell: 443-827-1725. Thank you.




